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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

Dear Comrades, 
 

Sub: Massive participation of Retirees in the On--line memorandum  

submitted to The Secretary, DFS and Chairman, IBA on various demands. 

 

We have much pleasure to inform all concerned that more than 76,000 Retirees have joined the on-line 

memorandum which was put to our website for submission to the above--referred authorities. 

Notwithstanding different types of problems like discomfort of elder citizens with the use of smart phones, 

Congestion in the transmission line because of few thousand mails sent simultaneously from different parts 

of the country etc, our members have once again shown their conviction and commitment to the cause. 

 

We congratulate profusely the participating Members, the Affiliates, the leaders, the activists and the 

Veterans who laboured hard to carry the campaign to the grass roots and add a really encouraging chapter to 

the movement of the elder citizens of the Industry. We have a firm belief that the Government and the IBA 

will take note of the massive participation of Retirees who have proclaimed the need of the hour - the 

urgency to address the long pending grievances of Retirees and also to offer consultative status to the 

Organisations of Retirees. 

 

As the Corona-Scare is still continuing hampering the movement from one place to another, the holding of 

physical meeting of the Governing Council, the implementation of proposed demonstrative programmes at 

different places, meeting the important persons etc ,We are envisaging ways and means to ensure that the 

issues of Retirees are not conveniently forgotten and given commitments are duly honoured. Necessary 

Communication will follow soon. 

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 

Comradely Yours, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 

General Secretary. 
 

mailto:aibparc@gmail.com

